
   Probus Club of Newmarket Inc. 

 This newsletter kindly printed courtesy of the office of the  

 Member for Cooper – Jonty Bush. 

i   

REPORT FROM AUGUST MEETING 
President Barbara welcomed members. There were 36members present and nine 

apologies. OUR 20th BIRTHDAY was celebrated with morning tea and cake, and  

Jonty Bush (Member for Cooper) attended to help cut the cake with three original 

year members, Colleen O’Carroll, Adele Sinclair & Nancy Stoddart. 

We also had a lovely poem from Lin Kennedy. 
Jonty also presented the Club with the PSPL Certificate in honor of  

the Club’s 20th Birthday. (see photo) 

Instead of a speaker, The Verandah Band entertained us very well 
 

  
  

The activity for the month was the 20th Birthday Party Lunch at Arana Hills  

Leagues Club which was a lovely day attended by 36 members.  Good food,  

good games and raffles and good company made for a very enjoyable day. 

A cake was cut by previous & present  Presidents of the Club,  

Adele Sinclair, June Jefferd, Alison Garrison & Barbara Eastoe 

Reminder:    OCTOBER IS PROBUS MONTH 
Please come to the meeting in Probus colors 

Guest Speaker September 10th     September 10th:  

“Broken to Brilliant” :  
a talk on domestic violence by Andrea Miller. 
  September Birthdays: Merle Jones, Jim Kennedy & Philip Taylor 

 

****Something “NEW” Book exchange desk!!   

Bring a book to exchange with friends  TODAY!!! 

 

Activity: Wednesday September 24th 
Bus trip to Carnival of Flowers  

in Toowoomba. 36 seater bus, Morning Tea stop is  

Marburg or at the driver’s choice depending on conditions 

Lunch at 12pm at The Blue Mountain Hotel at Harlaxton. 

Cost $40.00  (subsidized for members) 

Time ; Meet at the Club at 0715 to leave at 0730 

Return by 5 p.m. 

 

Please PAY today or online by 12th September 

Contact :Margaret Skerman 0417 734 691 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter: September 10h 2025 

Meeting: 2nd Wednesday of each month 

10am - 12noon 

Venue: Red Hill Bowls, Sports &Community Club  

22 Fulcher Rd, Red Hill.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Postal Address 

P. Walsh 
Secretary 

7/95 Coolibah St., 
Bardon 4065 

 
President 

Barbara Eastoe 
0466 652 259 

Email 

barbarameastoe
@gmail.com 

 
 

Past President 
 

Secretary 
Penny Walsh 

3194 1272 
 

Acting Treasurer 
 Alison Garrison 

 
Guest Speaker 

Organizer 
Adele Sinclair 
0415 202 581 

Assisted by Annette 
Hoesman 

 
Membership 

Officer 
Judith Lawrie 

3353 1234 
0438 335 314 

 
Excursions Officer 

Philip Taylor 
0411 631 435 

 
Sunday Lunch 

Barbara 
0466 652 259 

 
 

Friendship Officer 
Shirley O’Ryan 
0417 654 154 

 
Morning Tea 
Anne Woolley 
0491177355 

 
Newsletter Editor 

 
Alison Garrison 

33668234 
argarrison@ 
outlook.com 

 
 

Next meeting 

Wednesday  

October 

8th 
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 Mystery activity –Eat St., North Shore  
Contact Barbara   0466 652 259 
Details advised via email 
Book Group. Wednesday September 3rd 
“Dusk” by Robert Arnott 
1200 Ashgrove Library 
Contact Annette  
0438 961 156 for more info.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COMING SPEAKERS   
October 8th: John Murray will present the History 
of the Electric Car. 
 

**IMPORTANT Please notify Judith 
Lawrie on 3353 1234 or 0438 335 314 by 
the Monday night preceding the meeting 
if you are unable to attend 
500 Cards: Needing new members! 
500 cards club meets for 6.00 p.m. start to 9.00 

every Wednesday at Ashgrove Golf Club Cost is 

$3.00 – Tea/coffee $2.00 supper is available – bar 

and restaurant are open. Contact is John Elliott on 

0431 256 673 

Walking Group.  
Wed 17 September. Meet 9.30am at 
Roma Street Parklands. Meet 9.30am at 
steps in front of Gardens Room  Café, for 
a walk around the garden and back for 
coffee.. 
Contact:  Anne: 0491 177 355 or day of walk 

on 0490 077 274  NOTE new number 
Mahjong The Mahjong Group meets every 
Thursday except the 3rd Thurs. at 1000 at 
The Broncos. (Must be a member), Contact 
Nancy on 3366 0018 for details**.BANK 
DETAILS: name of account: Probus Club 

of Newmarket BSB 484-799 Acc number 
4800 69183  & remember to add Your 
name!  

 
Please Let us know 
 
 
 

Let us know 
If you know of any Probian with difficulties in 
the family or illness, operations etc. please let 
Shirley O’Ryan know so that she can extend 
the support of the Club. Ph: 0417 645 154   
 

 
           Cutting the cake! 

 
  The Verandah Band 

   

 
 President Barbara with Jonty Bush 

 

 

 

 

Website: Newmarket Probus Club 

 

Celebrating  

their 59th 

Wedding 

Anniversary! 

Congratulations 

Carol & Allan 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday October 22nd  A BYO 

Picnic in the park!  John Goss Park 

Expressions of interest today 

 

Wednesday November 26th: 

Christmas Party 
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